JUN 16 2011

June 15, 2011

Dept of Public Works

Racine City Council Racine, WI

RE: Permission to Block off a Portion of Hubbard Street for a Street Festival

Dear Sir or Madam:

We are the current owners of Michigan Pub. We are interested in obtaining permission to have a street festival on Saturday, August 6th, 2011 from Noon to 10:00pm on Hubbard Street. We would ideally like to use the 200 block of Hubbard Street (from Michigan Blvd to Chatam st). All food donated to "Fill the Cupboards on Hubbard" festival would go to local area food banks. The festival would include family friendly activities along with one stage with various entertainment performing throughout the day.

If you have any questions or require additional information to aid in your decision, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Scott Jensen Michigan Pub 262,939,7440

1300 MICHIGAN BIVD

Racine WI 53402